
Lower Southeast Rising Plan Kick-Off
The City of Portland is beginning a long-term planning 
project for Brentwood-Darlington and portions of the 
Ardenwald-Johnson Creek, Lents, Mt. Scott-Arleta, and 
Woodstock neighborhoods. As the Lower Southeast Rising 
Plan gets underway, we want your help!

We want to learn about neighborhood issues and needs 
related to housing, businesses, and transportation. To 
share your thoughts and opinions, we encourage you to 
visit the project website and take the kick-off survey: 

www.portland.gov/bps/lower-se-rising

The survey will help develop and determine the plan’s goals 
and priorities. We also encourage you to sign-up for future 
texts or emails about the project.

Contact
Marty Stockton, Project Manager
Bureau of Planning and Sustainability
Marty.Stockton@portlandoregon.gov 

Bryan Poole, Project Manager
Portland Bureau of Transportation
Bryan.Poole@portlandoregon.gov

The City of Portland is committed to providing 
meaningful access. To request translation, 
interpretation, modifications, accommodations, or 
other auxiliary aids or services, contact 503-823-
5185, Relay: 711

Take the kick-off survey!
Share your feedback on needs and issues 
in the project area by taking a short online 
survey:

portland.gov/bps/lower-se-rising
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